
 
 
 

 
LASALLE SS - TRAFFIC & PARKING PLAN           October 16, 2020 TP-I

October 16, 2020 
 
To our Lasalle Community, 
 
Effective Monday, October 19 we will begin a new entry and exit for traffic and bus transportation flow.   
 
Please know that if you are coming to the school you will now only be able to enter and exit at the front of the school using Lamothe Street (off 
Paquette St.).  The same applies for the back of the school, you must enter and exit from Kennedy St. (off of Barrydowne Rd). 
 
Important: The laneway located along the side of the school will no longer be accessible for any form of thruway traffic. 
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